
From: Pegi Newton <peginewton1@gmail.com>
To: Morris, Stevesmorris@aging.sc.gov

Date: 2/16/2017 9:08:46 AM
Subject: Staying Connected

Hi Stephen,
I believe you are the person I spoke with last week at the AARP breakfast regarding the Staying
Connected program in Sun City Hilton Head . It provides transportation to medical providers, drug
and grocery stores for residents who are no longer able to drive.
I will be glad to give you the names of the people who worked tirelessly to get this up and running if 
you are interested in contacting them.
Pegi Newton
864-325-4948
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